St. Louis University

Cepartment of Radioisotope Safety

1402 South Gra '« Bivd., St Louis, MO 63104
314/664-3800 Ext 108

Januvary 28, 1981

Reg .on 111, USKNRC

Offi-e of Inspection and Enforcement
799 Rieosevelt Road

Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Attention: John Cooper, Ph.L.
Director

Dear Doctor Cooper:

Enclosed are two copies of the Radiation Safety Plan for St. Louis
University and affiliated hospitals, and a check for the license
renewal fee. This plan is presented for review, processing and
renewal of our current NRC License No. 24-00196-07, which expires
January 31, 1981,

Sincerely,
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Radiation Safety Officer
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